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From: tonybarber < >

Sent: 26 January 2015 17:37

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Changes to the Welborne Plan

Hi, 

 

Thank you,  as Fareham e-panel member N
o
 9,  for your e-mail inviting me to comment  on the changes to the plan. 

 

May offer my strong support for these changes which tie up many loose ends in the previous plan.   

 

They also bind the various parties to a must or shall commitment, on many issues, rather than a should one, which is 

a definite step in the right direction. 

 

On specific items: 

 

1. Moving the secondary school to a more central location is a very good idea. 

2. The map showing the improvements to Junction 10 of the M27 is not very clear.  How will traffic from the 

A32 access the motorway heading west without clashing with traffic leaving the motorway from the 

east?  Currently hundreds of people, who live south of the motorway, make a U-turn, every day, on the A32 

just north of the motorway, both joining and leaving the motorway.  Will this facility be retained?  I think 

your plan needs an additional roundabout on the A32 at this junction. 

 

Regards, 

 

Tony 
 




